
TUTOR UPDATE

IN THE NEWS

Nick has made the decision to head back to full
time teaching in mainstream. We will certainly
miss him, but we wish him the best of luck 

We have two new teachers joining us. Yasmin
who teaches English, Geography, Sociology
and Psychology to A Level. Yasmin also works
part time at a local secondary school. 

Sandra who teaches English on-line up to A
Level. She also has qualification in Autism. 

A very warm welcome to Yasmin and Sandra.

In the news this month they have been talking
about how unregulated tuition is.

We want everyone to be reassured that all
teaching staff have a current DBS, are qualified
teachers, and undertake regular child
protection courses just like teachers in school, 

Maria and Sandra are members of The Tutors
Association and the Business is a member of
the Federation of Small Businesses. 

Nick is off back into mainstream, we wish him
the best of luck!

Maria’s Tutoring Services
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Our students in their lessons, keeping score!
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